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Contact:  Nick Elmer 757-5450

	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

January 30, 2024


Janesville, Wisconsin...Nick Elmer, Assistant Director of Public Works, announced that the Rock County Department of Public Works will be performing tree work on the CTH Q corridor (from CTH D east to the Rock River) for the remainder of this week and through next week Friday February 9th, 2024. 
All scheduled tree work will be located within the exiting Rock County right of way. This tree work is in preparation for a WisDOT STP-Urban project, which is scheduled to be constructed in the summer of 2024. The project will include a full depth mill and overlay, spot curb and gutter repairs, storm sewer installation, and an off highway pedestrian path.
Another press release will be issued in the spring of 2024, giving details on construction schedule, detour route, etc..
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